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I am a survivor of gun violence... was almost killed by a young mentally ill man with a sawed
off shotgun.  Please pass this bill.  We need more protection.  

Dear Senators, I'm writing in support of SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes in our
gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill.

To the Senate Judiciary Committee: Please vote YES on SB 797. This bill will alert police
officers when someone tries to buy a gun who shouldn't be, helping them do their jobs.

I hope the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee will pass SB 797. It will close the loopholes in
our laws that let domestic abusers and other dangerous people buy guns.

Thank you.  

Mary Zinkin, Ph.D.
Executive Director 
Center for Trauma Support Services
PO Box 14925
Portland, OR 97293
971-220-2877
www.thectss.org
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